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Ohio’s Environmental Insurance Program to start late in late July!
After several months of research, planning and negotiations with environmental insurance carriers, Ohio EPA’s Site Assistance and Brownfield Revitalization Program is happy to announce that a new brownfields incentive for Ohio, the Voluntary Action Program-Environmental Insurance Program (VAP-EIP) will begin operation in late July. 

The VAP-EIP will allow brownfield owners, along with others that hold an interest in a brownfield property, to have assessment and cleanup documentation reviewed by Ohio EPA VAP staff for “insurance readiness” and, in turn, be able to receive quotes on environmental insurance from the VAP-EIP’s three participating insurance carriers at 10% off the typical cost of the premium. The three insurance carriers who have partnered with Ohio EPA to offer this incentive are ACE Environmental Risk, Great American Insurance Company and Navigator’s Specialty Insurance Company. The environmental insurance that will be available through this discounted incentive is Pollution Legal Liability (PLL) insurance and includes the following coverages
 
· Coverage for cleanup costs for on-site, pre-existing unknowns

· Coverage for cleanup costs for on-site newly discovered (unknown) pollution

· 3rd party liability claims for on and off site cleanup (unknown, pre-existing or new pollution)

· Coverage for on and off-site 3rd party bodily injury from pollution conditions
· Coverage for 1st party property damage during course of remediation of a covered pollution condition and third party claims
· 3rd party claims for off-site bodily injury, property damage or cleanup costs at a non-owned location

· Pollution resulting from transported cargo by a licensed carrier while in transport (bodily injury, property damage and cleanup costs).
The VAP-EIP is slated to begin on July 20, 2009. More information about the VAP-EIP can be found on the Environmental Insurance Program Website at http://www.epa.state.oh.us/derr/volunt/volunt.html starting mid-July or by contacting the following VAP EIP Contacts:  Amy Yersavich (amy.yersavich@epa.state.oh.us)  Sydney Poole (Sydney.poole@epa.state.oh.us)  or Nancy Zikmanis (nancy.zimanis@epa.state.oh.us). 
� Applicants need not apply for all these coverages but all are available under the VAP-EIP at the discounted rate.





